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PULASKI COUNTY CIRCUIT AND COUNTY CLERK’S OFFICE TEMPORARY 

OPERATIONS EXTENDED THROUGH MAY 17, 2020 
 

(LITTLE ROCK, ARK.) – The Pulaski County Circuit and County Clerk’s office and 
Pulaski County Courthouse will remain closed to the public through Sunday, May 17, 
2020. Earlier today, Pulaski County Judge Barry Hyde released an executive order 
extending his previous order through Sunday, May 17, 2020.  

Pulaski County Circuit and County Clerk Terry Hollingsworth announced continued 
temporary operations for her office. Limited in-person services are available from the 
clerk’s office 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m., Monday through Friday. 

Requests for orders of protection may be made in person at the courthouse.  

Commissioner Sales will take place, as scheduled, weekly on Thursdays at 12:00 p.m., 
and will be conducted outside the Pulaski County Courthouse’s Markham Street entrance. 
Sales are listed on the clerk’s website as they are scheduled. 

Citizens are encouraged to use www.pulaskiclerk.com to access court orders, real estate 
records, official forms, data searches, and individual department phone numbers and 
email addresses. Individuals who are unable to use the website may call the appropriate 
department and staff for assistance.  

Hours of Operation:  8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.; Monday – Friday 

 

Location:    Spring Street Entrance Only (East Entrance) 

    401 West Markham Street, Little Rock, Arkansas 72201 
 

Department Phone Numbers and Emails:  

 Main: (501) 340-8500 

 Central Receiving: (501) 340-8412 

 Records and Marriage Licenses: (501) 340-8766 

 Accounting/Child Support: (501) 340-8549 

 Juvenile: (501) 340-6767 

 Voter Registration (501) 340-8336 

 Real Estate: (501) 340-8433 
 

All Pulaski County employees are now required to wear face masks and have their 
temperature taken before entering county buildings, including the courthouse. Any 
persons who may have a temperature of 100.4 or higher will turned away and advised 
to seek medical assistance. 
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